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Dear Parents  

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

I hope you all had an enjoyable Coronation weekend last week. It will seem 
strange having a full school week after the two bank holidays! 
 
We are determined to maintain our high standards in all things and that 
includes school uniform.  Students should not be wearing trainers to school unless they have a 
medical condition and it has been agreed with the Head of Year. Students should only have one 
stud in each ear and there should be no facial piercings.  I am reminding everyone of these rules so 
that there is no confusion if students receive sanctions for breaking them.  Thank you for your 
support with this. 
 
The examination season starts on Monday. Our students have worked incredibly hard and I want to 
wish our Year 11 and Year 13 students all the very best for the next month. Good luck to everyone. 
 
 
 
Have a lovely weekend! 

 

Best wishes,   

 

 

Dr Matthew Laban 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

BARCLAY ACADEMY  
NEWSLETTER 
Friday 12th May 2023 



 
MENTAL HEALTH AWARENESS WEEK

Next week is Mental Health Awareness Week, our Facebook page will be updated with support 
available which we will also be promoting within school. We really appreciate you, our parents and 
carers supporting us and raising awareness too. 

 
 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 
Friday 12th - Sunday 14th May – KS3 Football and Netball Sports Tour 

Monday 15th May – Start of External Summer Exams for Year 11 & Year 13 

Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June Half Term Holidays 

 

 

 PRE – LOVED UNIFORM SHOP  
 

Barclay Academy’s Second Hand Uniform Shop opening time is  

Wednesday 1.30pm - 3pm  

Please email admin@barclay.futureacademies.org to check stock levels with the size, 

requirements and arrange an appointment which will be on  

Wednesday between 1.30-3pm to collect. 

Please can I remind all parents these are 2nd hand items and we depend on donations so we may 

not have what you need. 
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